
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MSU Faculty Development Workshop 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Reducing Academic Misconduct 
at MSU 

 
 

 
 
 

very college and university in the country is 
struggling with the alarming trend of the 
millennial generation to commit plagiarism 

and other forms of academic misconduct. 
 E

 

At MSU, we have strict policies against academic 
misconduct.  However, our policies are only 
effective if they are understood and being followed 
by our faculty and instructors. 
 

During this interactive workshop, we’ll identify 
ways for faculty to reduce academic dishonesty in 
the classroom, strategies for what to do when 
faculty encounter acts of academic dishonesty, and 
techniques for managing how professors feel when 
a student commits academic dishonesty. 
 
 
 

Panelists will include: 
 

• Matt Caires, Dean of Students 
• Sue Monahan, Associate Dean, College of Letters & Science 
• And other special guests TBA 

 
 
  
 

 Monday, Mar. 5, 2012 
 SUB 235 
 Lunch served: 11:45 a.m. 
 Presentation: 12:00-1:00 p.m. 
  
 

 Please RSVP to annea@montana.edu 
 by 5 p.m. Thursday, Mar. 1, 2012 

 

 

This workshop is worth 
1 unit toward the 
Certificate of 

Teaching Enhancement.   
 

Click here for more 
information. 

 

 
 

This session will be video recorded and posted within a week following 
the event at the Faculty Development website events page. 

mailto:annea@montana.edu
http://www.montana.edu/teachlearn/teachinglearningevents.htm
http://www.montana.edu/teachlearn/TLResources/CertificateofTeachingEnhancement.htm
http://www.montana.edu/teachlearn/TLResources/CertificateofTeachingEnhancement.htm

